

DIALOGUE 2

Reporter's question 2 to Council (27 March 2022)

The PO's email of 25 March said it is intended "to write to the objectors whose objection is related purely to the cost of the permit requesting withdrawal based on the Council's decision to reduce the cost from £98 to £45." Can the Council indicate when it will be doing this, and with what deadline to objectors for a response? **Council's answer to question 2**

See dialogue 3.